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Dear Year 6, 

Welcome to our busiest half term. We are almost there! This half term our focus is SATs. 

Booster sessions will be taking place before and after school, as well as during the day for 

all pupils. Please encourage your children to practice their basic skills and complete all 

homework set as it will be revision based questions.  

This half term brings great new topics for the pupils. Our focus for the next 6 weeks will be:  

RE: Jesus, Son of God and Easter 

SCIENCE: Light 

COMPUTING: Blogging and Quizzing 

PE: Cross Country 

DT: Textiles - puppets 

email: year6@st-josephs-jun.croydon.sch.uk 

Yours sincerely,  

 

The Year 6 Team. 

Key Dates 

TBC Chocolate Factory Visit 

 

Homework – Set on a Friday and expected in the following Wednesday 

Reading: Half an hour minimum every day. (Please ensure books are brought in each day.) 

English: SPAG/READING SATs based 

questions 

Maths: SATs based questions 
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